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NOTICEBOARD
CIfA2023 – Sustainable futures: standards, skills and the profession
19–21 April 2023, Crowne Plaza Nottingham hotel + online

Sponsored by Towergate Insurance

We are looking forward to CIfA2023, which will get underway in a few months’
time. The conference will take place live in Nottingham, UK, and will be streamed
online. We hope this will offer attendees the same flexibility as our 2022
conference but learning from our experiences to allow for the best digital user
experience.

CIfA2023 will incorporate keynote addresses, wide-ranging sessions and training
workshops in an integrated live and virtual forum. Across the week of the conference, we will discuss current
professional issues, showcase new developments and present research in archaeology and the wider heritage
sector. Our conference is the premier professional archaeological conference in the UK, attracting hundreds of
participants across the heritage environment sector.

Theme

Through the theme of Sustainable future: standards, skills and the profession, CIfA2023 will consider what a
sustainable future for the profession may look like and what needs to happen to secure it. Across our usual range
of seminars, workshops and panel discussions, delegates will explore and debate how to adapt existing models
and standards, identify and utilise innovative practice, build relationships across the sector and beyond and share
knowledge to ensure that our profession can grow and thrive in the future.

Booking information, special offers, news and a full timetable of sessions can be found on our conference
website: www.archaeologists.net/conference. 

Conference bursaries

As part of our aim to make the conference as accessible as possible, we have several bursary options available to
assist with the cost of registering and participating in CIfA2023. Find out how to apply for a bursary at
www.archaeologists.net/conference. 

We look forward to seeing you at CIfA2023! #CIfA2023

Join our Professional pathways scheme

If you are thinking about upgrading your accreditation this year, we recommend signing up to our Professional
pathways bulletins (www.archaeologists.net/join/pathway) so you will have access to more information about the
new assessment process and the resources available to support you with your application over the coming months. 

Our professional pathways scheme provides structured resources to support members throughout their careers
and to help them understand and meet the competence requirements for professional accreditation at the
appropriate grade.

Details of how to sign up can be found on the webpage using the link above. If you have any questions about
applying or upgrading please contact us on membership@archaeologists.net. 
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